Family Child Care Networking

Have you been able to make it?

These meetings are an opportunity for Family Child Care Providers to come together and to share their experiences. You can get instant advice from experience and resources at the same time. Sometimes we have speakers of subjects of our interest. This is an informal and a great way to meet other fellow colleagues.

Our next meetings are:

- Monday January 19, 2009
- Monday February 16, 2009
- Monday March 16, 2009
- Monday April 20, 2009

They all are held in the Capilano Mall Community Room from approximately 7 to 9 pm Coffee, tea and cookies are supplied.